

Welcome to this week's newsletter. This edition looks back and celebrates some of our highlights and achievements over the last twelve months, with items featured chosen by pupils and staff. We would like to wish everyone in the NBP community a very happy Christmas and best wishes for 2023.





## In the 12 months of 2022, NBP gave to thee:

#### 12 runners running

Lots of children completed the running challenges in 2022.



#### Eleven flutists tooting

Year 4 learnt to play the flute last year and took part in concerts for parents in school and played with the world famous Halle Orchestra at the Derby Arena!



#### Ten dancers dancing

In the summer term, we had a great day celebrating the Queen's platinum Jubilee, with dancing, feasting and visits from the emergency services.







### Nine parents prancing

Lots of parents attended and took part in our real PE sessions.



## Eight kites a flying

It was lovely to end our Jubilee celebrations with kite flying on the field, and pleasant to have good weather for a change!



### Seven teams a thinking

In July we had a team building day, with everyone in school taking part.



#### Year Six leavers leaving

In July we said farewell to our magnificent Year 6 pupils, and acknowledged their achievements with a celebratory assembly.



#### Five leaders leading

A large group of pupils are trained to be lunchtime leaders and successfully led games with younger children.

## Four homework legends

It was wonderful when Year 4 completed a fantastic home project linked to work in school last year.



## **Three Nursery Noses**

During Red Nose Day, Nursery decorated biscuits as part of the day.

Two MUGAs finished



# And a dance round the Christmas tree!

New Bolsover Primary School - Christmas Dance

